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Art 
Shading
Moving on from our contour line drawings, this week we are focussing on shading. Do remember the skills you have used for your contour drawings.
I’d like you to watch this video –
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9O3zqqND-_Y
Then I would like you to take a piece of fruit (you can do an apple if you wish) and have a go at drawing that, using the tips from the video. 
You can do more than one drawing if you wish. Please send your drawings to Mr Bird.

